STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, February 24, 1966

FINANCES: Please remember that you will be unable to take your final examinations unless and until all financial arrangements are made. Any application for loans must be made no later than this Friday, February 25. Please see Dean Pecota regarding all loans.

* * * * * * * * * * *

BASKETBALL: Remember the game against Bethany Church of Seattle tonight (Thursday) at 7:30 p.m.

* * * * * * * * * * *

MISSIONARY SOCIETY: There will be prayer group bands this Friday.

* * * * * * * * * * *

HAS SPRING COME? Judging by the weather we have been having lately the following (worse) verse is perhaps appropriate:

Spring has sprung,
The grass is riz,
I wonder where

The birdies iz-whocantellthecouples nowoncampusthattheoverdesplayofaffectionisquiteoutoftasteinanycollegesituationletaloneaChristiancollegecampusandthattheshowingofaffectionbelongs to the couplealone and not to the whole world and that other students are frequently embarrassed by such goings on?

And we don't want anyone saying, "Cheep, cheep" either.

* * * * * * * * * * * *